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September 4, 1998

Mr. Clair Fancy, P.E.

State of Florida

Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resources Management
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: Submittal of Air Construction Permit Application
FPL Fort Myers Plant

Dear Mr. Fancy:

Enclosed for your use please find an application for an Air Construction permit for the repowering of
the FPL Fort Myers facility. Since the facility currently holds a Title V permit issued by the
Department, and this is a non-PSD permit, no permit fee is required, per FDEP Rule 62-

4.050(4)(a)2..

FPL is quite interested in moving this application along as expeditiously as possible. l'll be
contacting your staff in the next few days to arrange for a review of the application and to answer

any questions they may have.

Florida Power & Light Company, P. 0. Box 430, Fart Myers, FL 33902

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 691-7058 if | may be of further assistance.

Very truly yours,

bl

Richard Piper
Repowering Licensing Manager
Florida Power & Light Company

Cc: David Knowles FDEP South District, Fort Myers

an FPL Group company
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